
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 3/14/2011 2:10:59 PM

Ungson, Chris (chris.ungson@cpuc.ca.gov)
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); 
Gangopadhyay, Monisha (monisha.gangopadhyay@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Thank You & Follow-Up Meeting Request

Chris and Monisha,

It was nice to meet you both today. We look forward to our follow-up meeting and conversation.

Redacted will respond with regard to our availability next week.

Regards,

Redacte
A

From: Ungson, Chris [mailto:chris.ungson@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March (4. 2011 11:14 AM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R;
Cc: Gangopadhyay, Monisha 
Subject: Thank You & Follow-Up Meeting Request

Redacted

RedactHi Shilpa and

Monisha and I would like to thank you for the good meeting on this rainy Monday morning. We 
appreciate the openess with which you shared your views on the EE process/framework (specific to the 
end-to-end IOU portfolio development and approval process). We will certainly review the deck you 
provided and look forward to our next meeting. To that end, please let us know your availability this 
Friday afternoon and next week.

Be Well, 
Chris

Chris Ungson | CPUC | DRA - Energy | 415.703.2574 | chris.iinqson@cpuo.ca.gov | 505 Van Ness Ave, Room 4104, San 
Francisco, CA 94102-3298
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